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What have we been learning? 

What a great week we have had learning all about a significant person from the 
past, Grace Darling! 

We watched a fantastic story all about the night she saved 9 sailors and the event 
that has allowed us to remember her. We then did some brilliant drama, where we 

took on different roles to act out the story. 

.  

We then wrote diary entries as if we were Grace Darling. 

In Maths, we have been consolidating all our knowledge of using equipment to show 
representations of numbers as well as using < > = to compare numbers between 0-

20. 

       

Next Week 

We will be moving onto our last class book for this 
term ‘The snail and the whale’ by Julia Donaldson. 

Other News  

 We are looking for some parent helpers to 
come in on either Monday 2nd December or 
Tuesday 3rd December in the afternoon to 

come and help us to create some items to sell 
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In English, we will be writing postcards as the 
snail, describing one of the places he visited.  

In maths we will be looking at addition adding 
numbers together to make 20. 

In Geography, we will be developing our use of 
using human and physical vocabulary to describe 

features we can see in pictures. 

In Art, we will be continuing with creating our Van 
Gogh seascape paintings. 

 

 

 

at the Class Christmas Sale on Monday 9th 
December. Please let us know if you can help 

on either of these dates. 

Please send your child in with a glass jar with 
a lid by Monday 1st December.  

 

You should all have received a separate letter, 
with the outfit your child requires for our 
Christmas performance. Please make sure 

these are in school by Wednesday 27th 
November in a named bag. 

 

We are also really needing extra parent 
helpers on a regular basis to help with the 
changing the books and hearing readers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


